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DIVISION MEMORANDUM
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STRATEGIC PLANNING CUM TRAINING-WORKSHOP ON RESULTS-BASED
PERFORMANCE MANAGEMENT SYSTEM (RPMS) (PHASE 1)

To: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, Curriculum Implementation Division, School
Governance and Operations Division, Public Schools District Supervisors, and All Concerned

1. Remaining steadfast to the importance of continuing professional growth and development, this
Office announces the conduct of Strategic Planning Cum Training-Workshop on Result-Based
Performance Management System (RPMS) (Phase 1) on January 28 - 31, 2020, 8:00 am at
the Schools Division Office (SDO), Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon.

2. The said activity shall be participated by the Assistant Schools Division Superintendents
(ASDSs), SGOD/CID Chiefs, Education Program Supervisors and Specialists (EPSs),
Public. Schools District Supervisors (PSDSs), and Division School Health Personnel.

3. Please be advised that the Curriculum Implementation Division will occupy the Division
Training Center while the School Governance and Operations Division will be at the Library
Hub for the activity.

4. Participants are also advised to bring their laptop, extension wire and other resources relevant
to the said activity.

5. Food of the participants shall be charged to HRTD Fund subject to usual accounting and auditing
rules and regulations.

6. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum is desired.

CATHERINE P. TAKAVERA, CESO VI

Schools Division Superintendent
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